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09 June 2023 10:58

BISSNN@southandvale.gov.uk
sally-anne.worsley@southandvale.gov.uk

Objection to the proposal to rename a section of Ford Lane

**EXTERNAL**

Ford Lane

East Hendred
Wantage

Oxon OX12 8JU

Dear Sir

or Madam,

Proposal to rename a section of Ford Lane

Despite

the fact that | raised the issue of the incorrect signage at the end of our road | wish to strongly object to the

proposal to rename the road. | was expecting the incorrect signage that was installed to be corrected rather than
the road to be renamed.

| have lived in my property for over 25 years. During that time all my affairs have referred to my current address.

| have a number of legal documents such as deeds, work contracts etc. that refer to the existing address.
There are a large number of people and organisations that hold my currently registered address.

Most online transactions/interactions check your address against databases that will now be incorrect. This
may lead to problems in verifying my address and identity.

The proposed solution seems to be predicated on the ease of implementation to the council at the expense of the
occupants.

This email originates from outside of the council.

Keep this in mind before responding, opening attachments or clicking any links, unless you recognise the sender and

know the content is safe.

If in any doubt, the grammar and spelling are poor, or the name doesn't match the email address then please contact

the sender via an alternate known method.






